
 

 

  

Finding the Pieces 

This summer camp experience is for Biddeford children with a 
diagnosis of Autism. Our campers will receive 1:1 support during their 

summer camp experience. 

Camp Application 

About Camp 
Finding the Pieces will run concurrently with 

Biddeford Recreation’s Safari Camp to provide children 
with Autism with the opportunity for a fun and inclusive 
camp experience. Students from the University of New 
England’s health, wellness and occupational therapy will 
serve as camp counselors to provide one-on-one support for 
our campers.  

 Due to the unique needs of our campers, our daily 
schedule will include sensory play, social skill groups and 
speech and language building activities along with arts, 
crafts, outdoor play, field trips and more!  

Camp application is due May 26th, 2017. Email completed 
applications to findingthepieces@biddefordmaine.org or 
mail to: 

Robert Quattrone 

205 Main St. 

Biddeford, ME, 04005 

 

 

Finding the Pieces looks forward to providing a summer 
camp experience for your child.  

 

 
Finding the Pieces Facebook page 

 Autism Society of Maine 

Biddeford Recreation 

Camp Info 

Dates 

Times 

Grades 

Location 

August 7th-18th 

8:00am – 12:30pm 

Kindergarten -5th 

John F. Kennedy School 

64 West St. Biddeford, ME 

For more information 

http://admin.phdcon.com/news/userfiles/107/file/Recreation%20-%20Summer%20Camps/FOP%20Child%20Application%20Final.pdf
mailto:findingthepieces@biddefordmaine.org

